
 

Thursday 14th June 2018 

Rec—Alea, Y1—Ben, Y2—Ifeoma, Y3—Lucia, 
Y4—Khadija, Y5—George, Y6—Ambre 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their 

Attendance Award 
Our Attendance Award this week  goes to Year 3 with 100%. 
Well done to them! Remember, if your child is unwell or has an  
appointment, please call the Office in the morning. 

18th June Year 4 to the Science Museum 

22nd June Year 5 to the Crick 

25th June Reception to the Heath (am) 

26th June Year 4 to Kew Gardens 

28th June Year 5 to the October Gallery 

29th June Year 3 to Camden Local Studies Centre 

30th June Summer Fair 

3rd July Year 1 to Hampstead Heath (am) 

5th July Year 4 to the Hampstead Heath 

5th July  Year 6 to the CLC 

6th July Year 5 performing Brass on the Heath (am) 

11th July Sports Day (am) 

17th July  Year 4 to the Zoo 

20th July  Year 6 leavers BBQ 

25th July End of Term—finish at 2pm 

Dates for your calendar this term 

Message from the head 
It was fantastic seeing so many of you enjoying the disco on Friday 
(thanks to all of you who helped organize and run). Then, this week 
many of you were able to come in and enjoy the children’s home learn-
ing projects on display in the Hall. This morning I saw lots of parents in 
the Reception open morning reading with their children and many of the 
Year 3 parents in for their show. It’s truly wonderful that you are all so 
involved in the life of the school and on behalf of all the staff, I’d like to 
thank you for making Fleet a true community. The PA are looking for 
help with the upcoming Summer Fair and I know you will all rally to help. 
I’d like to take this chance to wish all our Muslim families a happy Eid as 
their Ramadan fast comes to an end. We don’t yet know if this will be 
Friday or Saturday —which is why we are sending the newsletter home 
today—but whichever it is, we hope you have a wonderful time cele-
brating with family and friends. To everyone, have a great weekend and 
I look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday.  
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Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 

14th June—Year 3 Class Assembly 
14th June—Year 3 Class Tea 
21st June—Year 2 Class Tea 
22nd June—Year 2 Class Assembly 
28th June—Year 1 Class Tea 
28th June—Year 1 Class Assembly 

5th July—Reception Class Tea 
6th July—Reception Class Assembly 
12th July—Nursery Class Tea 
13th July—Music Assembly 
20th July—Leavers Assembly(2pm) 

Class Tea and Assembly Timetable 

Parent Microscopy Workshop—19th June 
On Tuesday 19th June, Year 6 will be taking part in a micros-
copy workshop in the morning and there will be an oppor-
tunity for the children to share what they have learnt in a 
workshop for parents in the afternoon. The parent work-
shop will take place from 3:30-4pm in the Qube and it will 
be a lovely opportunity for the children to show off their new science 
communication skills. All parents welcome - not just Year 6! 

Does your child play musical instrument yet?  
Camden Music Service offers a range of instrumental lessons at your 
child’s school. Lessons take place conveniently in school time, and once 
your child has been learning for a term or two, there are lots of music 
activities they can join to extend their learning and enjoyment.  
You can see full details of what is on offer at your school at 
www.camden.gov.uk/musicservice and you can apply from there also. 
Camden Music will contact you with the offer of a lesson as soon as a 
space becomes available.  
Playing a musical instrument is about more than music. It can support 
your child’s literacy and numeracy development, helps with concentra-
tion, co-ordination, memory and mood, and can lead them to a career 
or be a lifelong, satisfying activity where they will make friends. 
Give your child the gift of music – visit the Camden Music website to-
day.  

Punctuality Award 
This week, our Punctuality award goes to Year 2 with 5  
lates! Well done to them, lets see if we can improve on that  
number next week!  

Photographs 
Thanks to those parents who have already sent in their orders for the 
school photos. If you haven’t yet done so and want to order, please 
ensure you complete the form, add the correct amount due inside the 
envelope provided and return it to the Office by Mon 18th June (AM)  

Summer Fair Announcement from the PA 
Tombola! Chocolate Bars! Hamper items! 
It's just two weeks until the Summer Fair! We are sourcing quality 
second hand items plus tombola items and hamper goods. Please 
donate good books, plus bottles and jars of food and drinks, toys, 
health and beauty items, and other items that would suit games 
and second hand stands. Boxes are in the common areas near your 
child's classroom.  
 

Sign up to Help Out On The Day! 
We need your help on the day - please sign up to the schedule in 
your classroom to give a few hours of your time. Let us know if you 
will bring a cake for the cafe, a salad for the BBQ or other items for 
your class stall.  
 

Thanks so much, from the Parents’ Association 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/musicservice


 
On Friday, the amazing cartoonist, 
Kipper Williams visited Year 5. 
Thank you so much to him for teach-
ing them some of his secrets! They 
loved learning about how he draws,  
so much so, they were inspired to 
create their own cartoons for the 
Fleet Beat magazine! 

Fleet Primary School, Fleet Road, London. NW3 2QT Tel: 0207 485 2028 Twitter: @FleetSchool Web: www.fleet.camden.sch.uk 

 
A big thank you to all the Reception parents who were able to 

come along to the open morning this week. It was so nice to see 

you all reading and enjoying learning with your children—the 

children really enjoyed it.  

Nursery met a real life hero this week when PC Tracy Sadler came to 
visit. They loved trying on her equipment and finding out about all the 
important things that the police do. Thank you PC Tracy! Next week 
they are meeting a paramedic! 

Well done to 
Zain in Y1 for 
creating this 
wonderful bean-
stalk. He was 
rightly very 
proud of his 
work and we 
were too. 

We hope you were able to see the Home Learning Projects in the hall on 

Monday & Tuesday. We’re really proud of the children’s creations. 

Thanks for supporting them in this work. For those who didn’t manage to 

see them, here are some photos—they don’t do the real things justice 

but hopefully they give you an idea of the creativity on display.  


